
20 January 2023 

T Barnett 

By email: fyi-request-21311-f705ff41@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe T Barnett  

Response to your request for official information 

Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) on 21 
December 2022 to the Ministry of Health regarding the cost of my attendance at the Equity 
in Health Conference. This request has been transferred to me under my Associate Health 
portfolio. 

The cost of my attendance at the Equity in Health Conference was taxi transportation of 
$68.00. 

I trust this information fulfils your request. Under section 28(3) of the Act, you have the right 
to ask the Ombudsman to review any decisions made under this request. The Ombudsman 
may be contacted by email at: xxxx@xxxxxxxxx.xxxxxxxxxx.xx or by calling 0800 802 602. 

Yours sincerely 

Hon Aupito William Sio 
Associate Minister of Health 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx

